
 

I.K. Gujral Punjab Technical University 
Jalandhar, Kapurthala 

 

NOTICE 
  

Ref. No.: IKGPTU/COE/15749                                                 Dated: 05.06.2024   

 

Due to administrative reason examinations scheduled on 06.06.2024 have 

been postponed. These examinations shall be held on 09.06.2024 (Sunday) at 

same time and session. 

 

                                                                           
                                                                         Controller of Examinations 
 

Copy To: 
 

1. SVC, Vice-Chancellor for the information of Vice-Chancellor. 

2. Registrar, IKGPTU Kapurthala 

3. All officers - Department of Examination.  

4. All Institutions and Faculty Members through login IDs.  

5. All Students through login IDs.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


